AH Committee

From: Misha Lococo <kiana96790@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:48 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Lihau'ula 201H

Aloha mai kakou,

| am writing to express my opposition to the Lihau‘ula 201H housing project. Olowalu is home to one of our last
pristine coastline areas. The runoff from this project both while in construction and occupied phases will be detrimental
to the survival of this beautiful eco system. Fishing and gathering, both practiced in Hawaiian culture will be heavily
impacted by the long term effects of a housing development across the street. Aside from the obvious reasons of traffic,
and waste in this already fragile area. Olowalu, which to my understanding, is not zoned for such a large living
community. What will the long term effects to this valuable space be? It is also stated to be an "affordable housing"
community, with the cheapest home in the $500,000.00 range. Anyone who considers this to be affordable is clearly not
in the majority bracket of local residents.

Again, | strongly strongly OPPOSE the approval of this project. Please leave this ‘dina available for future generations to

enjoy. Many of whom are spending their weekends already in this wahi learning the practices of our kipuna.

Me ka mahalo nui,
Misha Lococo



